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Tuesday, 5 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Tuesday 19th December we will be serving our annual Christmas dinner. This will include either 
roast turkey or a Quorn fillet with seasonal trimmings. The cost is £2.42 which includes a festive 
pudding. 
 
Please note that there will be no other food options available at lunch on this day, but the usual food 
menu will be available at break time. Of course, pupils bringing their own packed lunch will still be 
able to do so. 
Please could you complete the Christmas Lunch Form using this link to assist the kitchen with their 
preparations. Please could you ensure that this form is completed by Friday 8th December.  
 
On the same day we will also have our “Christmas jumper day” where students are allowed to 
substitute their school jumper for a Christmas one to raise money for Save the Children. It is expected 
that normal school uniform is worn as usual other than the option of a Christmas jumper. You do not 
need to buy a new jumper; you can be creative and make your own! For this privilege we are asking 
students to bring in a donation of £1. 
 
Additionally, if you have any Christmas jumpers at home that are now too small, please send them 
into school (we will collect these in W1) where we will then sell them for £2 a jumper. This is a great 
way to recycle your old jumpers as well as raising extra money for Save the Children.   
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
M Longhurst 
 
Mr M Longhurst 
Assistant Headteacher 
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